
Subject: EXTERNAL: The Flag, Borrough St. Castle Donington 
 
Subject: Support for the Reopening of The Flag and Outside Seating Applications  
 
Dear North West District Council, 
 
I am writing to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
proposed outside seating applications in Castle Donington. As a resident of the village, 
I believe that The Flag plays an essential role in our community, offering a unique and 
inviting atmosphere that is distinct from other establishments in the area. 
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy setting that fosters meaningful conversations and social 
gatherings, which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size 
encourages a sense of intimacy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished 
gathering place for locals. 
 
Regarding the outside seating applications, I can attest that the previous seating area 
did not pose any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the 
vibrancy of the street and provided an appealing option for residents and visitors alike 
to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
approval of the outside seating applications. These initiatives are not only beneficial for 
the local economy but also contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle 
Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this matter. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Stephen Maddison 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Appendix 15 



Subject: EXTERNAL: Re: The Flag, 32 Borough Street, Castle Donington  
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I write in support of the application regarding tables and chairs outside the above 
premises. 
  
Being a local resident in the village for five years I enjoy a quiet drink and chat to sociable 
pleasant people which is possible at "The Flag" with no loud music and gaming machines 
being used. 
 
Allowing tables and chairs would benefit the ambience of "The Flag" and the village in 
keeping with all premises on Borough Street. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Phil Kidd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subjectt: EXTERNAL: The Flag 
 
I am writing to support the re-opening of The Flag in Castle Donington. As a resident of Shardlow, 
where of course there are many pubs, it makes a pleasant change to hop on the bus and come to our 
nearest village. The Flag offers a warm and friendly environment in which to meet friends and enjoy 
what is on offer. As a 'real ale man', my husband enjoys the variety available. Long may it continue! 
 
I believe I have missed the closing date for outside seating applications, which is unfortunate as, on a 
summer's day, its a lovely place to sit and watch the world go by. 
 
Elaine Jackson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The nature of 
my contact is: Comment 

Details: 

I write in support of the re-opening plus the granting of outdoor seating at The 
Flag in Castle Donington. 
The Flag and its owner Bert are an integral part of Borough Street’s social 
scene and see no reason why it shouldn’t be allowed to have outdoor seating 
like The Apiary and Egos enjoy already. 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Title: Miss 
First Name / 
Initial: Julie 

Last Name: Howlett 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dear North West District Council, 
 
I am wri�ng to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the proposed outside 
sea�ng applica�ons in Castle Donington. As a business owner in the village, I believe that The Flag 
plays an essen�al role in our community, offering a unique and invi�ng atmosphere that is dis�nct 
from other establishments in the area. 
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy se�ng that fosters meaningful conversa�ons and social gatherings, 
which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size encourages a sense of 
in�macy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished gathering place for locals. 
 
Regarding the outside sea�ng applica�ons, I can atest that the previous sea�ng area did not pose 
any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the vibrancy of the street and 
provided an appealing op�on for residents and visitors alike to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing 
the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the approval of the 
outside sea�ng applica�ons. These ini�a�ves are not only beneficial for the local economy but also 
contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this mater. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Paul Allen 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: Support for the Reopening of The Flag and Outside Sea�ng Applica�ons 
 
Dear North West Leicestershire District Council, 
 
I am wri�ng to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the proposed outside 
sea�ng applica�ons in Castle Donington. As a resident of the village, I believe that The Flag plays an 
essen�al role in our community, offering a unique and invi�ng atmosphere that is dis�nct from other 
establishments in the area. 
 
As a woman that due to family circumstances o�en goes out by myself, The Flag was the one place I 
felt comfortable going into on my own, whether to meet a friend or just to have a break. Since it has 
been closed I have been unable to go out on my own and have to wait un�l a friend is able to go. This 
has significantly impacted my anxiety.  
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy se�ng that fosters meaningful conversa�ons and social gatherings, 
which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size encourages a sense of 
in�macy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished gathering place for locals. 
 
Regarding the outside sea�ng applica�ons, I can atest that the previous sea�ng area did not pose 
any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the vibrancy of the street and 
provided an appealing op�on for residents and visitors alike to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing 
the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the approval of the 
outside sea�ng applica�ons. These ini�a�ves are not only beneficial for the local economy but also 
contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this mater. 
 
Sincerely, 
Donna van der Wal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: Pavement License - The Flag, Borough St. Castle DoningtonzDini htin 
 
I write in support of the pavement License application at the above public house. I feel 
that it is justified on the grounds that the local community value the opportunity to 
gather in the village, particularly during the summer months and enjoy sitting outside to 
drink and chat. This is a facility that is already afforded to the neighbouring pub,  The 
Apiary, and it seems appropriate to allow The Flag to provide the same arrangement to 
its customers. I know from my own experience that residents appreciate the benefits 
that outside seating brings and I have never seen or heard of any problems arising from 
it in the past.  
 
I hope and trust that my support for the application is well received. 
 
Kind regards  
Stephen Maddison  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: Support for the Reopening of The Flag and Outside Sea�ng Applica�ons 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am wri�ng to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the proposed outside 
sea�ng applica�ons in Castle Donington. As a resident of the village, I believe that The Flag plays an 
essen�al role in our community, offering a unique and invi�ng atmosphere that is dis�nct from other 
establishments in the area. 
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy se�ng that fosters meaningful conversa�ons and social gatherings, 
which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size encourages a sense of 
in�macy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished gathering place for locals. 
 
Regarding the outside sea�ng applica�ons, I can atest that the previous sea�ng area did not pose 
any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the vibrancy of the street and 
provided an appealing op�on for residents and visitors alike to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing 
the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the approval of the 
outside sea�ng applica�ons. These ini�a�ves are not only beneficial for the local economy but also 
contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this mater. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tim Greveson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The nature of 
my contact is: Enquiry 

Details: 

The Flag 
Castle Donington 
I would like to add my support to the application to reopen and have outside 
seating as i feel it adds to the general ambiance of the area and provides a 
vibrant community 

Title: Mr 
First Name / 
Initial: Ian 

Last Name: Whitt 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The nature of 
my contact is: Comment 

Details: 
I wholly support the licence reapplication and outdoor seating for The Flag in 
Castle Donington. It’s a great venue and the village would not be the same 
without it. 

Title: Mrs 
First Name / 
Initial: Linda 

Last Name: Tucker 
Do you require a 
reply?: No 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: The Flag, Castle Donington 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I wish to support the applica�on to re-open ‘The Flag’ pub  in Castle Donington and the proposed 
outside sea�ng. 
The much loved Flag has been sorely missed in recent months. It is well known as a ‘local’ that 
provides an invi�ng atmosphere where one can socialise and have a chat without the constant 
background music or sports commentary found in other pubs. This feature of The Flag is unique in 
Castle Donington providing an invi�ng friendly atmosphere, a place for social interac�on, an 
important part of maintaining mental health and wellbeing in the community. 
Sea�ng outside would further add to this in the summer months. I have seen no occasion in the past 
where the sea�ng has hindered the free passage of pedestrians, even those with reduced mobility. 
On the contrary it adds to the atmosphere and vibrancy of Borough Street and Castle Donington as a 
whole. 
I hope you will consider my reasons for suppor�ng the above applica�on. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Simon Anderson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Re:  Support for the Reopening of The Flag and Outside Sea�ng Applica�ons 
 
Dear North West District Council, 
 
I am wri�ng to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the proposed outside 
sea�ng applica�ons in Castle Donington. 
As a visitor and past business owner in the village, I believe that The Flag plays an essen�al role in 
the community, offering a unique and invi�ng atmosphere that is very dis�nctIve from other 
establishments in the area. It has been very sorely missed! 
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy and friendly se�ng that encourages social get togethers, great 
conversa�ons and a chance to meet new and old friends alike, without the distrac�on of music and 
sport etc.not to men�on how it supports independent brewers.  
It’s invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size encourages a sense of in�macy and 
camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished gathering place for locals. Visitors and new 
comers to the village are always drawn to The Flag and comment on the invi�ng, warm and friendly 
welcome they receive and return again and again. 
I would also like to point out that the reduced foo�all of people to The Flag whilst it has been closed, 
has had a considerable detrimental effect on other local, independent businesses on Borough Street, 
and even the more typical such as the Co-Op who are already struggling in current climate. 
 
Regarding the outside sea�ng applica�ons, I can safely say that the previous sea�ng area did not 
pose any inconvenience or peril to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the vibrancy of the 
street and provided an appealing op�on for residents and visitors alike to enjoy the outdoors while 
patronizing the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the approval of the 
outside sea�ng applica�ons. These ini�a�ves are not only beneficial for the local economy but also 
contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this mater. 
 
Sincerely, 
Helen Rhodes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Re:  Support for the Reopening of The Flag and Outside Sea�ng Applica�ons 
 
Dear North West District Council, 
 
I am wri�ng to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the proposed outside 
sea�ng applica�ons in Castle Donington.  
As a resident of the village, I believe that The Flag plays an essen�al role in our community, offering a 
unique and invi�ng atmosphere that is very dis�nctIve from other establishments in the area. It has 
been very sorely missed!  
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy and friendly se�ng that encourages social get togethers, great 
conversa�ons and a chance to meet new and old friends alike, without the distrac�on of music and 
sport etc.  
It’s invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size encourages a sense of in�macy and 
camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished gathering place for locals. Visitors and new 
comers to the village are always drawn to The Flag and comment on the invi�ng, warm and friendly 
welcome they receive and return again and again.  
I would also like to point out that the reduced foo�all of people to The Flag whilst it has been closed, 
has had a considerable detrimental effect on other local businesses on Borough Street, such as the 
Co-Op who are already struggling in current climate.  
 
Regarding the outside sea�ng applica�ons, I can safely say that the previous sea�ng area did not 
pose any inconvenience or peril to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the vibrancy of the 
street and provided an appealing op�on for residents and visitors alike to enjoy the outdoors while 
patronizing the pub.  
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the approval of the 
outside sea�ng applica�ons. These ini�a�ves are not only beneficial for the local economy but also 
contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this mater. 
 
Sincerely, 
Melonie Anderson  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The nature 
of my 
contact is: 

Comment 

Details: 

Subject: Support for the Reopening of The Flag and Outside Seating Applications 

Dear North West District Council, 

I am writing to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
proposed outside seating applications in Castle Donington. As a resident of the 
village, I believe that The Flag plays an essential role in our community, offering a 
unique and inviting atmosphere that is distinct from other establishments in the 
area. 

The Flag pub provides a cozy setting that fosters meaningful conversations and 
social gatherings, which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its 
smaller size encourages a sense of intimacy and camaraderie among patrons, 
making it a cherished gathering place for locals. 

Regarding the outside seating applications, I can attest that the previous seating 
area did not pose any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced 
the vibrancy of the street and provided an appealing option for residents and 
visitors alike to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing the pub. 

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and 
the approval of the outside seating applications. These initiatives are not only 
beneficial for the local economy but also contribute to the social cohesion and 
vitality of Castle Donington. 

Thank you for considering my input on this matter. 

Sincerely, 
Kelly Deary 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The nature of 
my contact is: Suggestion 

Details: 

Regarding:- 
The Flag/Chequred Flag Micro Pub 
Borough Street Castle Donington. 

I’d like to add my support of their recent request for outdoor 
seating, tables and chairs. 
This is a great local business that adds value to our community 
and Borough Street in general. 
The addition of outdoor seating will allow such a small business 
to serve the community needs in a responsible and respectful 
way. 
Noise is not an issue, no music is played in this establishment, 
but the seats would allow patrons to enjoy warmer evenings 
outdoors. 
Sincerely 
David Kelly 

Title: Mr 
First Name / 
Initial: David 

Last Name: Kelly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The nature 
of my 
contact is: 

Compliment 

Details: 

Subject: Support for the Reopening of The Flag and Outside Seating 
Applications 

Dear North West District Council, 

I am writing to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag 
pub and the proposed outside seating applications in Castle 
Donington. As a resident of the village, I believe that The Flag plays an 
essential role in our community, offering a unique and inviting 
atmosphere that is distinct from other establishments in the area. 

The Flag pub provides a cozy setting that fosters meaningful 
conversations and social gatherings, which are invaluable for the 
fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size encourages a sense of 
intimacy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished 
gathering place for locals. 

Regarding the outside seating applications, I can attest that the 
previous seating area did not pose any inconvenience to pedestrians. 
On the contrary, it enhanced the vibrancy of the street and provided 
an appealing option for residents and visitors alike to enjoy the 
outdoors while patronizing the pub. 

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The 
Flag pub and the approval of the outside seating applications. These 
initiatives are not only beneficial for the local economy but also 
contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle Donington. 

Thank you for considering my input on this matter. 

Sincerely, 
Berni Raeside Bell 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Dear North West District Council, 
 
I am writing to express my full support for the reopening of The 
Flag pub and the proposed outside seating applications in 
Castle Donington. As a resident of the village, I believe that The 
Flag plays an essential role in our community, offering a unique 
and inviting atmosphere that is distinct from other 
establishments in the area. 
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy setting that fosters meaningful 
conversations and social gatherings, which are invaluable for 
the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size encourages a 
sense of intimacy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a 
cherished gathering place for locals. 
 
Regarding the outside seating applications, I can attest that the 
previous seating area did not pose any inconvenience to 
pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the vibrancy of the 
street and provided an appealing option for residents and 
visitors alike to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of 
The Flag pub and the approval of the outside seating 
applications. These initiatives are not only beneficial for the 
local economy but also contribute to the social cohesion and 
vitality of Castle Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa parker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear North West District Council, 
 
I am wri�ng to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub 
and the proposed outside sea�ng applica�ons in Castle Donington. As a 
resident of the village, I believe that The Flag plays an essen�al role in our 
community, offering a unique and invi�ng atmosphere that is dis�nct 
from other establishments in the area. 
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy se�ng that fosters meaningful 
conversa�ons and social gatherings, which are invaluable for the fabric of 
our neighborhood. Its smaller size encourages a sense of in�macy and 
camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished gathering place for 
locals. 
 
Regarding the outside sea�ng applica�ons, I can atest that the previous 
sea�ng area did not pose any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the 
contrary, it enhanced the vibrancy of the street and provided an 
appealing op�on for residents and visitors alike to enjoy the outdoors 
while patronizing the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag 
pub and the approval of the outside sea�ng applica�ons. These ini�a�ves 
are not only beneficial for the local economy but also contribute to the 
social cohesion and vitality of Castle Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this mater. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jenny MCGARRY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Will Thorn and I am writing to express my full support 
for the proposed reopening and proposed outside seating 
applications for The Flag on Borough Street, Castle Donington.  
 
I live adjacent to the premises (34a Borough Street), and have 
always found the staff of the Flag to be courteous and considerate 
neighbours. The pub itself provides a cosy and intimate setting for 
a quiet drink and conversation, and I find it to be the ideal place to 
enjoy the occasional game of chess with the local residents. I also 
find the outside seating area to be a welcome addition to the 
overall vibrant nature of the street. 
 
In summary, I am in full support of the proposal. 
 
Sincerely, 
Will Thorn  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: Support for the Reopening of The Flag and Outside Seating Applications  
 
Dear North West District Council, 
 
I am writing to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
proposed outside seating applications in Castle Donington. As a resident of the village, 
I believe that The Flag plays an essential role in our community, offering a unique and 
inviting atmosphere that is distinct from other establishments in the area. 
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy setting that fosters meaningful conversations and social 
gatherings, which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size 
encourages a sense of intimacy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished 
gathering place for locals. 
 
Regarding the outside seating applications, I can attest that the previous seating area 
did not pose any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the 
vibrancy of the street and provided an appealing option for residents and visitors alike 
to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
approval of the outside seating applications. These initiatives are not only beneficial for 
the local economy but also contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle 
Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Doig  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dear sir, 
 
I would like to give my support for the re-licencing of the Flag micro-brewery in Castle Donington.  
 
I was a regular there for a number of years before it had its licence revoked. It was a friendly pub with 
no trouble and is the sort of establishment that a small village like Castle Donington needs. I'm looking 
forward to its re-opening where it will get my support. 
 
Regards, 
Ian Hallam 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dear Sir/Madame, 

I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for the licensing application of The 
Flag, nestled in the heart of Borough Street, Castle Donington. 

Having relocated to our charming village almost a year ago, I discovered The Flag to 
be an invaluable asset during my transition. The warm and inviting atmosphere, 
coupled with the genuine camaraderie of the regular patrons, has made The Flag not 
just a local pub, but a true cornerstone of our community. 

Under the stewardship of its dedicated landlord, The Flag has consistently served as a 
welcoming haven for both locals and visitors alike. Its absence has left a palpable 
void in the fabric of our village, depriving us of a cherished gathering place where 
friendships are forged and memories are made. 

As a proud resident of Castle Donington, I strongly believe that the swift reopening 
of The Flag is paramount to the restoration of our village's vibrant spirit. It is my 
fervent hope that the licensing application is approved without delay, allowing us to 
once again come together and revel in the unique charm of this beloved 
establishment. 

With heartfelt regards, 

Richard Castle Donington Resident 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dear North West District Council, 
 
I am wri�ng to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the proposed outside 
sea�ng applica�ons in Castle Donington. As a resident of the village, I believe that The Flag plays an 
essen�al role in our community, offering a unique and invi�ng atmosphere that is dis�nct from other 
establishments in the area. 
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy se�ng that fosters meaningful conversa�ons and social gatherings, 
which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size encourages a sense of 
in�macy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished gathering place for locals. 
 
Regarding the outside sea�ng applica�ons, I can atest that the previous sea�ng area did not pose 
any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the vibrancy of the street and 
provided an appealing op�on for residents and visitors alike to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing 
the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the approval of the 
outside sea�ng applica�ons. These ini�a�ves are not only beneficial for the local economy but also 
contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this mater. 
 
Kind regards  
Lynne AYKROYD 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
The nature of my 
contact is: Comment 

Details: Email to support application for licence and outdoor seating for The Flag, 
Borough Street, Castle Doning th on. Thank you. 

Title: Mrs 
First Name / Initial: L 
Last Name: Battle 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
The nature of my 
contact is: Comment 

Details: The flag castle,it will be brilliant to see this open again, the hub of the 
community, ever popular. 

Title: Miss 
First Name / Initial: Yvette 
Last Name: Mccabe 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Good evening, 
 
I am wri�ng to advise of my support in the flag reopening and the successful applica�on for outdoor 
sea�ng. 
 
The flag provides a much loved social se�ng for many in the village and has previously been a local 
go to for tourists visi�ng the village from afar. 
 
I look forward to a speedy resolu�on to the current applica�ons so we can all go back to enjoying a 
much loved pub at the centre of the village social scene. 
 
Thank you  
Phil Jones 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
The nature of my contact is: Enquiry 
Details: The flag outside seating 
Title: Mr 
First Name / Initial: Danial 
Last Name: Oakley 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
The nature of 
my contact is: Comment 

Details: 

I’m in full support of the ‘The Flag’, Borough street in Castle Donington getting 
its Alcohol licence. 
Also the outdoor seating area, it’s a very sociable and friendly place to meet. 
The Village has very much missed The Flag and hope you look on this 
application favourably. 

Title: Mrs 
First Name / 
Initial: C 

Last Name: Dawson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
The nature of 
my contact is: Comment 

Details: 
I am supporting the application for the 'Flag' bar in Borough Street to have 
tables in front of the bar. This has never been a problem in the past and other 
bars have tables out front. 

Title: Mr 
First Name / 
Initial: David 

Last Name: Keeling 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
The nature of 
my contact is: Other 

Details: 

The Flag : Castle Donington 

I'm just writing to say that I fully support the application of The Flag reopening 
and outside seating area of which brings a great vibe to the village and 
something different to other establishments and is a great asset 

Title: Mr 
First Name / 
Initial: Raymond 

Last Name: Pearson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Subject: EXTERNAL: The Flag Castle Donington Licencing  
 
I’d like to express my full support of The Flag Micro Pub reopening.. it is a much loved 
space in the town and a great place for the small community to meet and socialise. It is 
a great boost to my personal mental health getting out to meet with like minded 
individuals from the community and also in helping me to feel apart of the community. 
It has been sadly missed whilst it has been closed. 
 
Regards 
 
Ian Wadsworth 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Dear North West District Council,  
  
I am writing to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
proposed outside seating applications in Castle Donington. As a resident of the village, 
I believe that The Flag plays an essential role in our community, offering a unique and 
inviting atmosphere that is distinct from other establishments in the area.  
 
 The Flag pub provides a cozy setting that fosters meaningful conversations and social 
gatherings, which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size 
encourages a sense of intimacy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished 
gathering place for locals. 
 
 Regarding the outside seating applications, I can attest that the previous seating area 
did not pose any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the 
vibrancy of the street and provided an appealing option for residents and visitors alike 
to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing the pub.  
 
 In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
approval of the outside seating applications. These initiatives are not only beneficial for 
the local economy but also contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle 
Donington.  
 
 Thank you for considering my input on this matter. Sincerely, 
 Donna-Louise Walker  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
The nature of my 
contact is: Comment 

Details: I would like to support the opening of The Flag public house in cadtle 
Donington and for seating outside. 

Title: Mrs 
First Name / Initial: Angela 
Last Name: Thompson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Subject: EXTERNAL: The Chequered Flag, Castle Donington 
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing in support of The Chequered Flag, Castle Donington re-opening.  
 
I personally do not drink, but I see the flag as an important part of the community and 
Borough Street.  
 
Considering the vast amount of unwanted development people from Castle Donington 
suffer from, keeping The Flag open would be much appreciated.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dan Homer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

nature of my 
contact is: Comment 

Details: I would like to support the opening of The Flag public house in cadtle 
Donington and for seating outside. 

Title: Mrs 
First Name / 
Initial: Angela 

Last Name: Thompson     
     

       
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



The nature of my contact is: Comment 

Details: 
RE: The Flag, Borough St Castle Donington Licence Application. 
I am writing to support this application 
Please refer to the attached letter 

Title: Mr 
First Name / Initial: Michael 
Last Name: Sleight 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dear North West District Council, 
 
I am writing to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
proposed outside seating applications in Castle Donington. As a resident of the village, 
I believe that The Flag plays an essential role in our community, offering a unique and 
inviting atmosphere that is distinct from other establishments in the area. 
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy setting that fosters meaningful conversations and social 
gatherings, which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size 
encourages a sense of intimacy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished 
gathering place for locals. 
 
Regarding the outside seating applications, I can attest that the previous seating area 
did not pose any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the 
vibrancy of the street and provided an appealing option for residents and visitors alike 
to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
approval of the outside seating applications. These initiatives are not only beneficial for 
the local economy but also contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle 
Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Philip Jarman 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Dear North West District Council, 
 
I am writing to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
proposed outside seating applications in Castle Donington. As a recent resident of the 
village, I believe that The Flag plays an essential role in the community. 
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy setting that fosters meaningful conversations and social 
gatherings, which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size 
encourages a sense of intimacy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished 
gathering place for locals. 
 
Regarding the outside seating applications, I can attest that the previous seating area 
did not pose any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the 
vibrancy of the street and provided an appealing option for residents and visitors alike 
to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
approval of the outside seating applications. These initiatives are not only beneficial for 
the local economy but also contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle 
Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Frank Anderson  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: Ref, the reopening of The Flag pub and proposed outside seating 
 
To whom it may concern. 
I would like to express my support for the reopening of the above mention business on Borough St, Castle 
Donington. 
It has been missed as a focal point in the community as it offers something other establishments don't and the 
outside seating enhances the feel of the village and attracts people to the village centre.  
Thank you for your time in advance 
Karl Shatford 
3 Grays Close 
Castle Donington 
Karl Shatford 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: Support for the Reopening of The Flag and Outside Sea�ng Applica�ons 
 
 
Dear North West District Council, 
 
I am wri�ng to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the proposed outside 
sea�ng applica�ons in Castle Donington. As a resident of the village, I believe that The Flag plays an 
essen�al role in our community, offering a unique and invi�ng atmosphere that is dis�nct from other 
establishments in the area. 
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy se�ng that fosters meaningful conversa�ons and social gatherings, 
which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size encourages a sense of 
in�macy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished gathering place for locals. 
 
Regarding the outside sea�ng applica�ons, I can atest that the previous sea�ng area did not pose 
any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the vibrancy of the street and 
provided an appealing op�on for residents and visitors alike to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing 
the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the approval of the 
outside sea�ng applica�ons. These ini�a�ves are not only beneficial for the local economy but also 
contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this mater. 
 
Sincerely, 
Pamela Burgess 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The nature 
of my 
contact is: 

Comment 

Details: 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
I am writing to express my strong support for The Flag Public House’s application 
to Grant its license and also approve the application to introduce outdoor seating. 
As a resident of Castle Donington, I believe that The Flag is an integral part of our 
community, and I wholeheartedly endorse these initiatives. 
The Flag Public House has been a cherished establishment in our village for many 
years. It serves as a hub for social gatherings, community events, helps create a 
"Cafe Culture" and a place where neighbours come together to relax and enjoy 
good company. The warm and welcoming atmosphere, along with its rich history, 
makes it an essential asset to Castle Donington. 
Here are a few reasons why I believe granting the license renewal and allowing 
outdoor seating would be beneficial: 
1. Community Gathering Space: The Flag provides a central meeting point for 
residents, fostering a sense of belonging and camaraderie. By renewing its 
license, we ensure that this vital space continues to thrive. 
2. Economic Impact: The Flag contributes to the local economy by providing 
employment opportunities and attracting visitors. Outdoor seating would 
enhance its appeal, especially during pleasant weather. 
3. Enhanced Experience: Allowing outdoor seating would create a more versatile 
and enjoyable experience for patrons. and promotes the National governments 
desire to create a Café culture similar to those enjoyed on the Continent It would 
be wonderful to sip a pint in the fresh air, especially during the warmer months. 
4. Preserving Tradition: The Flag has a rich history, and its renewal would honour 
the legacy of this beloved establishment. It’s a place where memories are made, 
and generations have come together. 
As a resident, I fully endorse The Flag Public House’s commitment to maintaining 
high standards of service, safety, and community engagement. I trust that the 
Council will consider the positive impact this establishment has on Castle 
Donington and grant the necessary approvals. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I sincerely hope that The Flag Public 
House continues to thrive and serve our community for years to come. 

Title: Mr 
First Name 
/ Initial: Steven 

Last Name: Haberfield 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: The Flag Castle Donington 
 
Dear sir/ madam.       Regarding the reopening of the flag pub and proposed seating area 
outside, I fully support this application and feel it will be of great benefit to this village. I 
have always used this establishment, as being a lone female, I have found it very 
welcoming and pleasant and have made new friends. The seating outside would be very 
beneficial to be able to sit outside and also allow more users to the pub.     Kind 
regards.                              Caron Young 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: Support for the Reopening of The Flag and Outside Sea�ng Applica�ons 
 
 
Dear North West District Council, 
 
I am wri�ng to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the proposed outside 
sea�ng applica�ons in Castle Donington. As a resident of the village, I believe that The Flag plays an 
essen�al role in our community, offering a unique and invi�ng atmosphere that is dis�nct from other 
establishments in the area. 
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy se�ng that fosters meaningful conversa�ons and social gatherings, 
which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size encourages a sense of 
in�macy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished gathering place for locals. 
 
Regarding the outside sea�ng applica�ons, I can atest that the previous sea�ng area did not pose 
any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the vibrancy of the street and 
provided an appealing op�on for residents and visitors alike to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing 
the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the approval of the 
outside sea�ng applica�ons. These ini�a�ves are not only beneficial for the local economy but also 
contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this mater. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Graeme Mitcheson  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The nature of 
my contact is: Suggestion 

Details: 

Reference the application for the Flag public house and outdoor seating. 
Request the council to accept application the flag is a community hub for local 
residents. An important community asset that locals want to see back open 
and trading, with outdoor seating! 

Title: Miss 
First Name / 
Initial: J 

Last Name: Love 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The nature of my 
contact is: Comment 

Details: I would like to agree with the application for outside seating at the Flag in 
Castle Donington. Regards. Julian 

Title: Mr 
First Name / Initial: Julian 
Last Name: Sheppard 
Do you require a 
reply?: No 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Subject: EXTERNAL: The Flag Licence & Seating Area 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
I am writing to highly recommend the implementation of outdoor seating at Flag Pub 
Castle Donington. As a frequent patron of this establishment, I believe that 
incorporating outdoor seating would greatly enhance the overall experience for both 
customers and the business alike. 
First and foremost, Castle Donington boasts breathtaking surroundings. Its picturesque 
landscapes and serene ambiance provide the perfect backdrop for outdoor dining. By 
offering patrons the opportunity to enjoy their meals and drinks al fresco, the Flag Pub 
can capitalize on the natural beauty of its location, creating a unique and memorable 
dining experience. 
Furthermore, outdoor seating provides numerous benefits for patrons. In an era where 
social distancing and outdoor activities are increasingly prioritized, outdoor seating 
offers a safer option for individuals looking to dine out. By expanding into outdoor 
spaces, the Flag Pub can accommodate more guests while adhering to health and 
safety guidelines, thereby boosting customer confidence and satisfaction. 
Additionally, outdoor seating extends the pub's capacity, especially during peak 
seasons and busy hours. This increased capacity translates to higher revenue potential 
for the business. By maximizing the use of available space, the Flag Pub can cater to a 
larger clientele and capitalize on the demand for outdoor dining experiences. 
Moreover, outdoor seating fosters a vibrant and lively atmosphere. It encourages 
patrons to linger longer, enjoy the scenery, and engage in conversation with fellow 
diners. This sense of community and camaraderie not only enhances the overall 
customer experience but also promotes repeat business and positive word-of-mouth 
referrals. 
In conclusion, the addition of outdoor seating at Flag Pub Castle Donington presents a 
myriad of benefits for both patrons and the business. From capitalizing on the natural 
beauty of the surroundings to providing a safer and more spacious dining option, 
outdoor seating is sure to elevate the pub's appeal and profitability. I wholeheartedly 
endorse this initiative and urge the management to consider its implementation without 
delay. 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Mansfield 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
The nature of my 
contact is: Compliment 

Details: 

Reference: The Flag Micro Pub, licensing application. 

I would look forward to the approval of the above Business. 
A quaint, popular, local community pub. 
A great meeting point for locals, & visitors to the Village alike. 
Which always have friendly attentive staff. 
The small interior makes up for it, with a no nonsense, no music 
environment. Just a place to enjoy a conversation, or join in with others. 
And the added seating outside, for ‘people watching’ & a bit of a Sun trap, 
come the Summer months. 

Title: Mr 
First Name / 
Initial: Craig 

Last Name: Ryder 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: The Flag Castle Donington  
 
Good morning 
I wish to pass on my support for the applica�on to re open the Flag in Castle Donington. 
The micro pub offered something a litle different from all the other pubs in donington. It was a 
mee�ng place before moving on and due to its size the conversa�on with others always flowed. I also 
support the applica�on for a sea�ng area outside. I do not see this would be an issue with pedestrian 
foo�all on the pavement as there is plenty of room.  
It was a terrible shame when it closed and I know a lot of the older residents of castle donington 
missed it as it was a friendly sociable place.  
Regards 
Jus�n moss  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The nature of my 
contact is: Comment 

Details: 

I am In support of The Flag reopening, Chrissie (Christine) is a very 
respected lady in the community, 

The outside seating would be in line with the neibouring establishment The 
Apiary and was always kept clean and tidy and cleared 

I have only recently moved but still visit family regularly and work in castle 
Donington 

Title: Mrs 
First Name / 
Initial: Barbara 

Last Name: Barlow 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The nature of 
my contact is: Comment 

Details: 
I wish to approve the Flags outside seating. This pub is a great support to the 
community and persons to sit outside and make new friends, persons from 
outside the village love this little micro pub. 

Title: Mrs 
First Name / 
Initial: Heather 

Last Name: Knight 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dear Sirs  
 
I am writing to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
proposed outside seating applications in Castle Donington. As a resident of the village, 
I believe that The Flag plays an essential role in our community, offering a unique and 
inviting atmosphere that is distinct from other establishments in the area. 
 
The Flag pub provides a cozy setting that fosters meaningful conversations and social 
gatherings, which are invaluable for the fabric of the village. Its smaller size encourages 
a sense of intimacy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished gathering 
place for locals. 
 
Regarding the outside seating applications, I can attest that the previous seating area 
did not pose any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the 
vibrancy of the street and provided an appealing option for residents and visitors alike 
to enjoy the outdoors while patronising the pub. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
approval of the outside seating applications. These initiatives are not only beneficial for 
the local economy but also contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle 
Donington. 
 
Thank you for considering my input on this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cliff Ball 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The nature 
of my 
contact is: 

Compliment 

Details: 

I have lived in the village since 2020 and the Flag has been a place where we have 
met some amazing people. Whenever we have gone it’s been a lovely hub where 
people socialise and always has a great atmosphere. I completely standby the 
application for outside heating and license to serve alcohol. The flag is very 
different from anything else in the village and has a great atmosphere. Would be a 
loss to the village without it. 

Title: Mrs 
First Name 
/ Initial: R 

Last Name: Maguire 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The nature of 
my contact is: Enquiry 

Details: 

We would like to email you today to support the application put forward by The 
Flag in castle donington to have its license and outdoor seating area 

We think this is a lovely addition to our village and means that the pubs and 
businesses surrounding also do well as a result. We very much like to sit 
outside in the summer and have drinks 

Title: Mrs 
First Name / 
Initial: Tina 

Last Name: Shepppard 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: Support for the reopening of The Flag and its outside seating application 
 
Dear North West District Council, 
 
I am writing to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
proposed outside seating applications in Castle Donington. As a resident of the village, 
I believe that The Flag plays an essential role in our community, offering a unique and 
inviting atmosphere that is distinct from other establishments in the area. The Flag pub 
provides a cozy setting that fosters meaningful conversations and social gatherings, 
which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller size encourages a 
sense of intimacy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a cherished gathering 
place for locals. Regarding the outside seating applications, I can attest that the 
previous seating area did not pose any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it 
enhanced the vibrancy of the street and provided an appealing option for residents and 
visitors alike to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing the pub. In conclusion, I 
wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the approval of the 
outside seating applications. These initiatives are not only beneficial for the local 
economy but also contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle Donington.  
Thank you for considering my input on this matter.   
 
Sincerely, 
Emma Brice 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: The Flag in Castle Donington 
 
I support the Flag gaining their licence as they provide a calm and quiet environment for 
a social drink with friends and neighbours. Unlike most other establishments in the 
village there is no music nor pub games. It also supports local micro-breweries bringing 
local jobs and economic benefits. 
 
I hope the Flag also gets permission for outside seating as this also provides a valuable 
asset to the village in the summer months. There is plenty of space available on the 
pavement. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mick Forey 
Castle Donington local resident  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: The Flag - Castle Donington 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am supporting the reopening of the Flag and the outside seating applications as the 
street is not the same without the Flag. It offers a different style of pub to the other 
establishments in the village and is smaller so more about conversation and people 
meeting up rather than music and sport. The seating area has previously been in place 
for a number of years and did not cause any problem for pedestrians. I would therefore 
support both applications as a resident of Castle Donington. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
Jason Griffiths 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: License application for The Flag - Castle Donington 
 
I understand an application has been made for  the reopening of The Flag on Borough 
Street in Castle Donington. As a long standing resident of the village I would support 
this whole heartedly.  The Flag is a quiet, peaceful place for a well served pint of local 
beer (without music in the background) and always has a welcoming and friendly 
atmosphere. It supports many of the smaller breweries in the East Midlands area and is 
a real asset to the village. I also really hope the outside seating will be allowed too - The 
Apiary next door has outside seating allowed, so why not The Flag. There is no 
interference with pedestrians and in the summer months it creates a very pleasant and 
friendly atmosphere on the street.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Linda Forey 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: The Flag - Borough street Castle Donington  
 
Subject: Support for the Reopening of The Flag and Outside Seating Applications 

Dear North West District Council, 

I am writing to express my full support for the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
proposed outside seating applications in Castle Donington. As a resident of the 
village, I believe that The Flag plays an essential role in our community, offering a 
unique and inviting atmosphere that is distinct from other establishments in the area. 

The Flag pub provides a cozy setting that fosters meaningful conversations and 
social gatherings, which are invaluable for the fabric of our neighborhood. Its smaller 
size encourages a sense of intimacy and camaraderie among patrons, making it a 
cherished gathering place for locals. 

Regarding the outside seating applications, I can attest that the previous seating area 
did not pose any inconvenience to pedestrians. On the contrary, it enhanced the 
vibrancy of the street and provided an appealing option for residents and visitors 
alike to enjoy the outdoors while patronizing the pub. 

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse both the reopening of The Flag pub and the 
approval of the outside seating applications. These initiatives are not only beneficial 
for the local economy but also contribute to the social cohesion and vitality of Castle 
Donington. 

Thank you for considering my input on this matter. 

Sincerely, Dan Smillie 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: Licensing Applica�on 
 
I have read by the no�ces on Borough Street in Castle Donington there is a new applica�on for The 
Flag. Not used it very o�en but my wife and I loved to drop in now and again. Sorely missed as a nice 
litle place to drop into, I hope the applica�on is successful and fully support it. It adds to the village 
and is a nicer place to visit than some of the public houses we have. 
 
Best Regards 
Rick Henshall 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: Chequered Flag - Castle Donington  
 
Good evening,  
 
I would like to show my support for the licensing application for the chequered flag 
Castle Donington. 
 
The flag provides a different style of pub, than that of any other within Castle Donington. 
The outside seating application should also be passed as it’s a joy to sit in a sunny day 
enjoying a drink in our beautiful village. 
 
 
Many thanks  
 

Nick 
  
Nick Squire 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: The Flag Castle Donington 
 
As a trader on borough Street, some doors down from the applicants proposal can I 
please add my upmost support in this appeal being approved. 
The Flag brings additional custom to the street and has been very missed . 
I am the propietor of DM BEAUTY @ 22 Borough Street Castle Donington and I would be 
happy to answer any questions you may have regarding my support towards this 
application. 
Kindest Regards 
Deborah Meek  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: THE FLAG CASTLE DONINGTON  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I wish to offer my support for the re opening of the Flag and the outside seating 
applications as the street is not the same without the Flag. It offers a different style of 
pub to the other establishments in the village and is smaller so more about 
conversation and people meeting up rather than music and sport.  
 
As the seating area has previously been in place for a number of years and did not 
cause any problem for pedestrians. I would therefore support both applications as a 
resident of Castle Donington. 
 
Gaynor Rossiter  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: The Flag, Castle Donington  
 
I am fully suppor�ng the reopening of the Flag in Castle Donington along with the outside sea�ng 
applica�on. The street is not the same without the Flag. It offers a different style of pub to the other 
establishments in the village and is smaller so more about conversa�on and people mee�ng up 
rather than music and sport.  
 
The sea�ng area has previously been in place for a number of years and did not cause any problem 
for pedestrians. I would therefore support both applica�ons as a resident of Castle Donington. 
 
 
 
 
Mark Henderson  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: Licensing Application for The Flag 
 
Dear sirs, 
 
I wish to record my complete support for the licensing application for Christine 
Westbrook at The Flag, 32 Borough Street, Castle Donington, DE74 2LA. 
I have known Christine for many years and she is of sound character and is well 
equipped to hold and manage a premises license as per the application. 
The Flag has been a central part of the Castle Donington community for a number of 
years. It is the only Public House in the village to serve real ales and ciders in the 
traditional manner.. Further, it is the only Public House in the village where there is no 
TV or music so promotes conversation and community integration. 
Being a more mature clientele establishment the Flag had an excellent reputation for 
being a safe welcoming and friendly place to visit and make new friendships. 
I understand application for the placing of seating infront of the establishment has also 
been made and I would fully support this as a person who used the facilities regularly 
when the seating was outside it presented no restriction to the passage of pedestrians 
and indeed was no more obtrusive than any of the other establishments which use the 
pavement areas in the village. 
I trust the license and use of the pavement in front of the establishment are duly 
granted and supported by the council. 
Kindest regards 
Nigel 
--  
Nigel Kevin Heaps Esq., MBE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: The Flag castle Donington 
 
I support the reopening of the Flag and the outside sea�ng applica�ons as the street is not the same 
without the Flag. It offers a different style of pub in the village and is smaller so more about 
conversa�on and people mee�ng up rather than music and sport.  the sea�ng area has previously 
been in place for a number of years and did not cause any problem for pedestrians. I would therefore 
support both applica�ons as a resident of Castle Donington. 
 
Linda Padmore 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: The Chequered Flag Reopening  
 
I am supporting the reopening of the Flag and the outside seating applications as the 
street is not the same without the Flag. It offers a different style of pub to the other 
establishments in the village and is smaller so more about conversation and people 
meeting up rather than music and sport. The seating area has previously been in place 
for a number of years and did not cause any problem for pedestrians. I would therefore 
support both applications as a resident of Castle Donington. 
 
Regards, Laura Smit 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Subject: EXTERNAL: Outside sea�ng to the front of the flag in castle Donington  
 
I support this applica�on and see it as being in line with the adjacent premises exis�ng prac�ce  
 
Dave Boaden 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The nature 
of my 
contact is: 

Enquiry 

Details: 

I would like to state my support of the licence application for the Flag in Castle 
Donington. Both for the reopening and for the outside seating. The street is not 
the same without the Flag being open and it caters as a smaller pub for easy 
conversation with others. Please let me know if further information is needed. 

Title: Mrs 
First Name / 
Initial: Dagmar 

Last Name: Kibble 
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